
Federal Communications Commission    12 March, 2013 
International Bureau - Earth Station 
 
Re: Surrender of Authorizations 
 
Alyeska Pipeline Service Company currently holds authorizations for Satellite Earth 
Stations E900272 and E900275. These authorizations are no longer required and 
Alyeska would like to surrender them to the FCC. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Dana S. Orr 
Telecommunications Manager 
Alyeska Pipeline Service Company 
3700 Centerpoint Drive 
Anchorage, AK. 99519 
 
(907) 787-8736 
OrrDS@alyeska-pipeline.com 


